
 

 

 

 

CRIVITZ SCHOOL DISTRICT 

400 SOUTH AVENUE 

CRIVITZ, WISCONSIN  54114 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS:  

 2023 SUMMER DESKTOP COMPUTERS 

2023 STAFF SUMMER CHROMEBOOKS 

2023 STUDENT SUMMER CHROMEBOOKS  

 

The Crivitz School District is requesting proposals for desktop computers and Chromebooks purchases.  

Specifications can be obtained by contacting the District Technology Coordinator at 715-854-2721 or 

nschramm@crivitz.k12.wi.us.   

 

All proposals must be submitted no later than 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 11, 2023.   

 

The Board reserves the right to refuse any or all bids/proposals or any part thereof and to waive all 

formality in selecting the bid/proposal most advantageous to the school district. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

 


